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A memorandum of understanding was made on this 2nd January 2012 at Bangalore. 

between Goa Forest Department  and Institute of Wood Science and Technology   Bangalore.  
The MoU was signed by Shri S.C. Joshi, Director IWST and Dr. Shashi Kumar, Addl PCCF, Goa 
Forest Department at Bangalore. Recognizing the importance of scientific cooperation and the 
mutual benefit to be derived from liberal collaboration, the two institutions believe that a 
formal memorandum will provide the structure and basis for implementing the expanding 
joint research and for developing and applying this research to achieve innovative, cost-
effective and demonstrable results in setting forth a framework for initiating, evolving 
development of standards, product and process standards, standard operation procedure in 
producing wood products. In a nutshell, the following broad areas of collaboration are 
identified 

 
• To promote growth and development of wood science 
• To promote uses of alternate woods 
• To promote wood seasoning and preservation technologies 
• To impart advanced training in wood science including wood working machineries. 
• Sandal and Bamboo propagation techniques 
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